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My letter to submit for testimony for the 3/3 hearing: 

The gift of reading is universal. The fear of those who read also seems to know no boundaries. I 
volunteer for the Ledding Library in Milwaukie, Oregon because I value libraries as a vital 
resource for our community. I wish to add my voice to those who support Freedom to Read. For 
the sake of knowledge, for the sake of reasonable public discourse, and for the sake of feeding 
our imaginations, I recommend that the Freedom to Read Bill (SB 1098) will move forward and 
pass into Oregon law. Thank you.  

 


